
Reopening of some LCSD’s gazetted
beaches under its management

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
10) that some gazetted beaches under LCSD management temporarily closed
earlier due to inspection and clearance works of damages and miscellaneous
articles caused by the extreme weather conditions, have been reopened today.

– New Territories

Tuen Mun District : Butterfly Beach
Tsuen Wan District : Lido Beach and Ting Kau Beach
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